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Dead body of a man discovered on the road in North Guadalcanal 

identified  
 

Relatives of the man whose dead body was discovered in the middle of the road in the 

Foxwood area on North Guadalcanal on the night of 13 September 2020 have come forward 

to identify him following a call from the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force early this week. 

The man, believed to be in 30’s, was from a village in the Lau Mbaelelea Constituency in 

North Malaita. He was residing at Sun Valley at the time of his death. 

“I want to thank the public for responding to our call for the identification of the body. With 

the body now identified police is now discussing with relatives to allow for a post-mortem to 

be carried out on the body,” says Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Guadalcanal 

Province, Chief Superintendent Ishmael Vunagi. 

PPC Vunagi adds, “The investigation into this sad incident continues as police question a 

number of people whom police believes would assist the investigation. However, at this 

stage no suspects have yet been arrested or charged in relation to the dead body.” 

“I appeal to relatives of the deceased man to allow the police to continue with its investigation 

and not take the law into your own hands. I also ask leaders from the Lau Mbaelelea 

constituency who are in Honiara to speak to your good people to remain calm as police carry 

out its investigation.” 

“I call on any one who may have been around the area where the body was discovered on 

the night of 13 September to come forward with any information that may assist police with 

the investigation. This includes anyone who may have seen the deceased in the early 

evening of 13 September in the Foxwood area before his body was discovered,” says PPC 

Vunagi. 

 
//End// 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  It’s mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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